
 

 

5 February 2025

Notice of road works on Palmerston Street

Monday 17 February until early March 

What is happening?   

• New entry on Palmerston St               

We’re building a new entry and 
driveway to the site on Palmerston 
Street, to make the area safe while 
trucks and machinery enter and exit 
our work site.   

• Closure of car parks           

To keep everyone safe, we need to 
close car parks on the south side of 
Palmerston St from 17 February. 

• Closure from 8pm 16 February           

We ask that residents do not park in 
the car parks on the south side of 
Palmerston Street from 8pm 16 
February.  

• These works have been approved by 
City of Melbourne.  

 

 

Can I access Palmerston St during 
the road works?  

• Yes – Palmerston Street will remain 
open to pedestrians, cyclists and cars 
during these road works.  

• Traffic controllers will hold traffic for 
5-10 minute periods, to allow safe 
movement of machinery and works. 

• Allow extra time to reach your 
destination on time.  

When will this work take place? 

• 17 February – early March 

• Monday – Friday, 7am - 7pm 

• Saturday - 8am - 3pm  

Further information 

Call: John Holland 03 9417 8593 

Email: carlton@homes.vic.gov.au 

Sign up for updates: 
www.homes.vic.gov.au/sign-up-project-
updates 
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Community info sessions 

Join one of our information sessions to 
hear from our project team about these 
upcoming works.  
 
Time:   5pm-6pm 
Date:   Tuesday 11 February 
Format:  Online via Teams  
RSVP:  carlton@homes.vic.gov.au  

We will email you an invite 
with the meeting link 

 
Time:   6pm-7pm 
Date:   Wednesday 12 February  
Format:  Face to face   
Place:  Community Room 38 Elgin St, 

Carlton  
 
 
 
 
 

Project timeline 

We’re preparing to build 248 new homes 
at Elgin Towers, here is our timeline: 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Site establishment  
February 2025 
 
Crane installation 
May 2025 
 
Demolition starts 
Mid-2025 
 
Construction begins 
2026 
 
New residents move in 
2028 
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